
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 22, 2020 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,  

We hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy and enjoying Christmas Break. 

I am writing to share an update on our Return to Learn Plan based on information we received from the 

Governor and Michigan Department of Health and Human Services last week and after discussions with 

our local health department. 

Our plan is to implement the hybrid learning model for the final two weeks of the semester for both 
middle and high school students when they return from break on Monday, Jan. 4. During these first two 
weeks, we will closely monitor the COVID-19 data with the goal of returning to full in-person learning on 

Tuesday, Jan. 19 for all students. The 100% virtual model will still be provided for students who selected 

that model. Our elementary school students will continue to receive in-person learning. 

Our high school building administration will release follow-up information on the schedule and structure 

for the hybrid learning model. 

As with everything related to COVID-19, these plans are subject to change based on any new state, 

county or community epidemic orders that may be announced between now and Jan. 19. 

Thanks again for your patience and understanding as we work to bring our students back to a safe 

learning environment.  

 

Dr. Dedrick Martin 

 
Superintendent 
Caledonia Community Schools 
 


